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Announcement: 2018 Annual Meeting on March 20
(re: third Tuesday instead of fourth Tuesday)
Dear Members:
The SFPA Board of Directors has approved holding our 2018 Annual Meeting and Elections on Tuesday, March 20, 2018, which is the third Tuesday of March (rather than on the fourth Tuesday). Per SFPA Bylaw 13.1(a), our annual meeting should be held on the “fourth Tuesday of March and every effort shall be made to keep this date intact and any deviation from this date must be approved by the Board of Directors.”  The fourth Tuesday would fall in line with the beginning of religious celebrations for some as well as Spring Break for many schools.  We feel it is best to minimize any known scheduling conflicts that could potentially affect many people and ensure a large turnout at our Annual Meeting and Elections. 
In order to keep everyone informed and updated, we have set up a tab on our website which will contain all relevant information, dates, and forms regarding the 2018 Elections. See http://www.sfpa.info/Elections-2018/.  We will also continue to make announcements and send out forms via email as we have done in the past.
We will make another Annual Meeting announcement sixty (60) days prior (right around January 19, 2018). See SFPA Bylaws, 11.2(a).
Also, before the end of this year, we will begin to form the Nominations and Elections Committee.  We need three non-board members to volunteer to be on this committee.  If you are interested, please let us know.
If you have any questions or comments, please contact me at 305-579-7859 or arodriguez@sfpa.info.
We look forward to seeing you on March 20.
Sincerely,
s/ P. Arturo Rodriguez
P. Arturo Rodriguez
President
SFPA / 123 S.E. 3rd Avenue, #367, Miami, Florida 33131 / admin@sfpa.info
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